OHRN and PORSCH circulatory email

The DeCiSion study is inviting community and prison based staff to attend a workshop to help develop care pathways for those with dementia and cognitive impairment who are currently in custody. This is an exciting opportunity to give your thoughts on current and future practice. The workshop will last no longer than 2 hours and travel expenses can be claimed. For further information please contact xxxx


